
Learning Focus
How could we not have another learning focus on Art
after this week?  We have had so many comments and

wonderful responses to our art work. 

Some of the comments can be found here:
“Have the children had artists in directing them? No,

oh my - what professional and beautiful looking work.”

“Excellent work by all involved. The work was eye
opening and I'm very happy the children are learning
all about things like this early on to give them a much

better outlook in later life.”

“Gives me hope for the future with children being
taught empathy”

Dates and Notices

Wednesday 3rd July - Y6 Transition Day (Whitby, TEPCEC,
EPCHS)
Thursday 4th July  - Y6 Transition Day TEPCEC
Friday 5th July - Nursery  Colour Walk
Wednesday 10th July - Nursery Footibees
Wednesday 10th July - Y6 Primary College
Thursday 11th July - Y3/4 Visit The Boat Museum
Friday 12th July - 3:30 - 4 - Parent consultation drop in - No
Outsiders

Number Smart Jonathan C-H 5/6M

Self Smart Tiffany N 3/4S

People Smart David S 3/4D

Art Smart Cleo A-J 5/6C

Body Smart George K 2H

Music Smart Poppy J Nursery

Nature Smart Pennie M 1W

Word Smart Freddie L RD

Smart Learner Samantha M 5/6F

Class Percentage

RG 94%

2H 95%

3/4D 96%

5/6F 97%

Attendance

Winners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Annabelle C 3/4S who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

With the beautiful weather blessing us, we have seen some
incredible art pieces created by our talented children. Witnessing

their joy as they admired their own work at Theatre Porto was
truly heartwarming. I had the pleasure of visiting the exhibition
with Year Reception, Year 5, Year 6, and Year 3 and 4, and seeing

their faces light up with pride was a moment I will cherish forever!
A huge shoutout to our dedicated staff for their hard work in
putting together this spectacular display. We also extend our

gratitude to the amazing volunteers who escorted the children to
Theatre Porto and back, some even multiple times! Your support is

invaluable.

SMART Awards

We are so incredibly proud of all of

our children for the work that they

have done for our exhibition,  We

have had so many complements

from so many people both linked to

our MultiAcademy Trust and from

the wider community. A big thank

you goes to the staff who without

them, it wouldn’t have happened

Thank you to RD who

gave us a wonderful

display at their first

ever assembly today

- they were all stars.
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Fund Raising

Our summer raffle

and summer shop

are coming soon.




